[bookmark: _GoBack]Good evening Bulls, your student has been identified as being eligible for extended school year this summer for those students in need of credit recovery.  

If your student is a graduating senior he or she may have been identified because it is a possibility they may fail a course this semester.  

Students received extended school year letters last week and letters were mailed home as well.  Extended school year services will be offered from June 20th through July 21st from 7:25 AM until 11:05 AM, transportation will be provided.  Space is limited for this program and priority is first given to seniors in need of graduation.  Remaining open spots will be given to underclassmen beginning with juniors, sophomores and then freshmen.  A waiting list will be created once enrollment reaches capacity.  

Students are to return their form by this Friday, May 27 indicating that they would like to be considered for the extended school year program.  Please understand that returning the form does not guarantee placement into ESY.  Students will be prioritized by grade level and will be notified of their acceptance into the program.   

Please contact Assistant Principal Cindy Jack at 813-346-6000 for any questions regarding the extended school year program.

Thank you and have a good evening.

